Dear St. Paul County Council

The Ashmont Moms & Tot’s Program has being operating since March 2005. During
this time we have done numerous family activities. Our Program consists of parent
education, nutritious snacks, crafts & fun time, field trips, parental support as well as
volunteering for various organizations and within our community. We currently have 15
to 20 families coming to our program weekly. Throughout the years our program has
continued to expand. Qur program is free to all families and their children, which gives
equal opportunity to all.

Parent Link originally provided the seed funding to get the program started, the Ashmont
Agricultural Society donates the room and all other funds are raised through our own
fund raising efforts. It is with this information that we request your consideration of
awarding us the opportunity to be the fund raiser recipient for the 2011 Beef on a Bun at
the St. Paul Rodeo Supper. Thanking you in advance.

Sincerely,

Ashmont Moms & Tot’s Participants




